






Spiritual 

Caring  

“And in the sweetness of friendship let there be laughter and sharing of pleasures.” Kahlil Gibran.  
Women’s friendships are so special, aren’t they? Truly a gift from God. Women’s Fellowship is 
planning to rejoice with you and a friend (or the memory of your friend) at a formal “Tea With a 
Friend” to be held on Saturday, April 8 from 9-11am in the Upper Hall. Bring a tea cup! At-
tendance will be limited to 60 so please make your reservations by RSVPing no later than April 2 to 
Linda Palko at 216.978.2598 or via e-mail to srwwomensfellowship@gmail.com.  Leave first and 
last names and contact info, please.  

Women’s 
Fellowship 
 

From March 1 through April 9, you’re invited to join other Christians for 40 Days for 
Life – 40 days of prayer and fasting for an end to abortion. You’re also invited to stand 
and peacefully pray anytime between 7 am and 7 pm during a 40-day vigil in the pub-

lic right-of-way outside Preterm - 12000 Shaker Boulevard, Cleveland, 44120 or Planned Parenthood - 25350 Rockside Road, 
Bedford Heights, 44146,  or Family Planning - 54 South State Street, Painesville, 44077. Please help spread the word about this 
important community outreach. If you’d like more information – and especially if you’d like to volunteer to help, please contact: 
John Noall @ 216.245.9744 or email at: clevelandpraysforlife@gmail.com  

Stations of the Cross : 
Every Friday  

after 7pm Mass :                
 

March 31:  CRS Stations  
of Justice             

 
April 7:  Living Stations by     

  LIFETEEN     

Lenten Soup Series  with Fr. John & Fr. Scott 
 
 

After the Noon Mass, every Wednesday of Lent in the Parish Office, join Fr John or Fr. Scott 
(they will rotate) for lunch.  They will share a 10—15 minute presentation on a relevant topic in the-
ology and then engage in conversation about the topic.  We really look forward to sharing this time 
together.  Please RSVP to cfink@srweuclid.cc or 216.731.1515 for all, some, or one of the soup 
lunches and conversations.  March 29     April 5     April 12 

Pray for the poor in our community and world on Wednesday, March 29 at 6:30 
pm in Church. Encounter Jesus & your neighbor in this Eucharistic Holy Hour led 
by Fr. Scott. Consider bringing a monetary donation for the parish CRS Rice Bowl 
fund and/or a non-perishable food donation for Euclid Hunger Center. 

Holy Hour 
for the Poor 

The Community Meal this month is Tuesday, March 28 at 5:15 pm.  It will have an Italian Theme.  Since the eleva-
tor is down we will host the meal in the school gym.  See you there!  All are welcome.   

Community 
Meal 

33 Days to Morning Glory 
As our Mother, Mary’s mission in heaven as on earth is to bring us to Jesus! Develop your relationship with Mary this Easter season with the “33 
Days to Morning Glory” consecration book. The author, Fr. Michael Gaitley writes, “Belonging completely to Mary is the quickest, easiest, and 
surest way to Jesus.” Join Fr. Scott and other parishioners in this 33-day preparation program launching on Wednesday, April 19 at 6:30 pm for 
six consecutive weeks for DVD presentations and small group discussion. Whether you have no relationship with Mary or a long history with her, 
this period of preparation will bring you close to Jesus! Grab an E Card this weekend on why we all need Mary. Fr. Scott will preach on Mary next 
weekend at all Masses, and a table for registrations and information will be in the back vestibule. 



Participating 

—————————————————————————————————
The Mustard Seed is having a 50% off sale on all items.  This is a great time to save on religious and gift items, First 
Holy Communion stock, Confirmation items, and much more. 
————————————————————————————————— 
We are pleased to announce that during the Lenten season we are compiling an “SRW International Cookbook,”  and we 
are seeking recipes from you.  Since we embrace and celebrate diversity here at SRW and focus on multiculturalism at our 
Taste of Nations benefit and our International Festival, we wanted to take this opportunity to collect your favorite recipes 
and share them with all.  There are two ways to submit your recipes.  You may pick up a recipe collection sheet from the 
Information Center in the back vestibule of the church, complete it, and return it to the Parish Office to the attention of 
Ellen Ivory, or you may submit the recipe online at www.typensave.com.  Under ‘user name or group login’ you will en-
ter SRWCooks, followed by the password grape451. 
 
Recipes must be submitted by Monday, April 17th.  Up to three recipes 
may be submitted per person.  For each recipe, we will enter your name in a 
raffle to win a gift basket with a free cookbook.  Let’s make this Lenten project 
a huge success.  Please call Ellen Ivory at 216.731.1515, extension 230 if you 
have any questions.  Thank you in advance for your participation. 

SRW 4,7 Group 
We had such a great time in February at Great Scott with people 
in their 40’s, 50’s, & 60’s.  We are now including people in 
their 70’s too!  This group will be called the SRW 4,7 Group.  
Our main focus will be opportunities to gather with fellow 
Catholics in a social setting that is just good, clean fun.  Our 
next gathering will be Game Night on Friday, April 7.  Come to 
the SRW Fish Fry at 6 pm.  Anyone signed up for the Game 
Night will only pay $8 for the Fish Fry that night.  Then after 
you eat, make your way to the Gym for Game Night.  We will 
have card games and board games going.  We will provide some 
adult refreshments and snacks.  Bring your own Board Games to 
play and maybe a bottle of wine to share.  It should be a fun 
night reminiscing about all those great games we used to play!   
Reserve your spot by emailing Chris Fink at 
cfink@srweuclid.cc or calling 216.731.1515.  See you there!   

ENCOUNTER OPPORTUNITY 
We encounter Maria in Mexico, where a community of hard-
working women share joys, sorrows and fellowship while grow-
ing economic opportunity at a greenhouse. How have your com-
munities helped you encounter Christ anew this Lent? Visit crs-
ricebowl.org for more. 



Don’t miss out!  Get your Taste of Nations Tickets Now. 

If you love homemade ethnic food, why don’t you join us at our annual Taste of Nations Bene-
fit, which is being held on Saturday, April 1, 2017?  The evening will begin with a Polka Mass 
(Michael Wojtila is providing the music), followed by dinner at 5:45 pm. (Doors open at 5:00 
pm.)  This is a wonderful opportunity for guests to experience many different international 
cuisines representing those of Eastern Europe, the Philippines, Latin America, Mexico, Ireland, 
Italy, American Comfort, and more!  Your fellow parishioners will be preparing and making 
items to be served in these food rooms. You can also relax in the Cigar Lounge and at the Vien-
na Café.  The fundraiser includes the chance to win $2,250 in the Pot of Cash Raffle, raffles 
galore, and a casino.  The Taste of Nations Awards will be presented to Euclid Hospital 
(Community), Jay and Juanita Sweet (School Grandparents), Karen Long (Faculty) and Patrick 
Vuyancih (Alumni).  Tickets for the event are reasonably priced at $35 each or 2 for 
$60 and can be purchased at the Parish Office (216.731.1515) or on-line at 
www.srweuclid.cc 

Thank you to our 2017 Taste of Nations Sponsors.  Please contact Ellen at 216.731.1515, ext. 

230 or eivory@srweuclid.cc if you would like to become a sponsor. 

The Cosgriff Family 

FROM AFRICA & BEYOND… 
Three dishes will be represented from this area by Aby Roberte Traore 
and her family:  Delicious Curry Chicken consists of chicken and curry spices cooked as sauce and 
served over Jasmine rice.  Caramelized cabbage is cabbage cooked with onions, greens pepper, and garlic. 
Fried plantain is a side dish from Ivory Coast and is a type of sweet and firm banana which is cut and fried. 

Ss. Robert 
& William 

Parish Staff 

TASTE OF NATIONS: MONTE CARLO AREA and CIGAR LOUNGE 
Join us in the Cigar Lounge and Monte Carlo area open from 7 pm—10 pm at the Taste 
of Nations on Saturday, April 1.  The evening will include entertainment by our own 
Kyle Lorek and singers,     Cigars, Shots of Whiskey and Liquor, and Games of Chance 
with Black Jack, Dice Games, and Wheels of Chance.   
 
TRY YOUR CHANCE TO WIN SOME MONEY and ENJOY A CIGAR 
WITH FRS. JOHN & SCOTT!     
 
Don’t miss out!   
 

 
 
It is a great addition to our Taste of Nations events.  Get your Taste of 
Nations tickets now!   

 

MAYOR KIRSTEN 
HOLZHEIMER GAIL 

McMahon 
Coyne  

Vitantonio  
Funeral Home 



PRAYERS NEEDED 
Please pray for...Alda Kovalsky, Jean Feiten, Ronald Kessler, Marianne Ellul, 
Geraldine Hoffert, Dennis Whitticar, Janet and Jim Cika, Pauline Dutcher, Elaine 
Jackson, Sharon Kazusky, Grayson Kazusky, Violet DeStefanis, Ann Grossman, 
Donald Pavlovich, Mary Nykiel, Chuck Hill, Alice Maroney, Elaine Yanko, Mary Ann 
Hudak, Faye Bukovec, Samuel Raguz, James Augustine, Ted Sabat, James Strukel, 
Christopher Henderson, Alexis Farrar, Rose Leo, Patricia Johnston, Mary Cosgriff, 
Helen Barber, Veronica Morgan, Mary Alice Butterfield, and all those who are ill in 
body, mind, or spirit in our community. 
We thank and pray for those who serve in the military and safety forces.  May 
God bless them for their service to our country and community.   
We offer our deepest sympathy to the families who have lost a loved one 
especially, John Hocevar, Frank Mauceri, Betty Copeland and Lenore Ulichney.  
May they know the peace and comfort of God’s love and find strength in the support 
of our parish community. 

The collection for March 19 was $8,953. 
Loan Balance:     $1,382,560                                 Monthly Loan Payment:  $10,580 
Please consider a donation to help lower our long term debt.  Please call Fr. John or Ellen at the Parish Office at 216.731.1515 or 
email them at fjb@srweuclid.cc or eivory@srweuclid.cc.  Thank you very much for your continued generosity.   — Fr. John 

Sign up with eGiving through Faith Direct, the most convenient and secure way for you to make your weekly offering to SRW.   To 
enroll, please visit Faith Direct's website faithdirect.net and use our parish code OH298.  You can also fill out and mail a Faith Direct 
enrollment form available at the parish office.  

We'd like to connect with you!  Get important updates from our church in a timely and convenient way. Flocknote, the new 
tool we're using, lets you choose what information you'd like to receive - via email or text message - from the various ministries and 
groups in our church. You can unsubscribe any time.  Visit our church at:  www.flocknote.com/SRW OR Text          
SRWEUCLID to 84576 from your phone to subscribe to updates. 

Have you thought of leaving a legacy, especially for our faith, church, and school?   Remember Ss.  Robert & William 
in your will or trust to continue our traditions and education.  Contact Fr. John at the Parish Office for more information.   
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